
12/17/2018 SCBAA Meeting Minutes – SCB Gym 

 

Attendance: Mike Murray, John Wolf, Matt Heischmidt, Matt Maher, Mike Sievers, Sunny Kaushik, Mike 

Orrico, Ivonne Livingston 

Guest: N/A 

Opening Prayer: Mike Murray 

Old Business: 

• Athletic Association Christmas party is Friday, December 28, 2019. 18 people have RSVP’d so far. 

• Golf Tournament – Old Hickory reserved for July 15, 2019.  Same rates as last year 

New Business: 

• Track (Mike Orrico): Registration opened on December 1, 2018 and 7 people have signed up.  

Practices will possibily start sometime in January 

 

• CYC Report (Matt Maher): No December meeting.  Matt went to a forum and discussed the 

possibility of schools participating in coat and/or food drives.  The forum also discussed 

competitive/rec teams for sports. 

 

• Golf (Matt Heischmidt): Registration opened on December 1, 2018. There are 8 people 

registered so far. 

 

• Chess (Sunny Kaushik): The team had their first tournament this past weekend at St. Peter’s 

Kirkwood.  8 students from Borromeo placed. 

 

• Pre-K Bball (Gregg Jost): All shirts have been ordered.  1st and 2nd graders will get reversible 

jersey’s in order to scrimmage at the end of each session. 

 

• Basketball (Nick Hester): 7th grade tournament has been scheduled. Hester will be sending out 

email’s requesting assistance for table work and marshal’s. 

 

• Registrations (Matt Kelch): N/A 

 

• Soccer: (Eric Gray): N/A 

 

• Volleyball (Katie Nikodym): N/A 

 

• Concession Stand (Ivonne Livingston): The AA discussed whether or not they should purchase 

script cards for concession stand items.  The AA strongly discouraged this.  Also discussed the 

possibility of using sign up genius for basketball games, making it easier for parents to volunteer 

and have the concession stand manned during games. 



 

• Financial Report (Matt Heischmidt): N/A 

 

• Referee (Jason Nikodym): N/A 

Closing Prayer: Mike Murray 

Next Meeting: January 28, 2019 


